
 
 
 
June 17–19, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the Canadian Psychological Association’s (CPA) 83rd 
Annual National Convention.  
 
This event provides an important platform for scientists, 
practitioners and students in the field of psychology to discuss current research and 
share insights and best practices. I am certain that delegates will make the most of 
the many educational opportunities planned for the next three days as well as the 
chance to network with their peers from across the country. 
 
I would like to commend the CPA for its commitment to promoting excellence in 
psychological research, education and practice. It continues to be a challenging time 
for planning and hosting events. That is why I would also like to thank the 
organizers for offering this conference in both in-person and virtual formats and for 
putting together an informative and rewarding program for everyone involved.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a productive convention in Calgary. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


